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Comments: Don't do this.  Placing undue and unreasonable restrictions on climbing will not protect wilderness

areas but will severely strain a largely beneficial and cooperative relationship between the climbing community

and land management agencies. This will benefit neither climbers nor the USFS and NPS.


